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Dear Parents and Carers,        18
th
 October 2018 

 

We do hope that you are pleased with the way your child has settled into life at Holy Trinity School 

and would like to hear your views on their transition. 

 

Please could you answer the questions below, as we value your feedback, and return your answers 

during the first week back after half term. 

 
1. How have you noticed your child’s attitude to learning change since joining Year 3? 

________________________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________________ 

 

2. What is your child enjoying about Holy Trinity? 

________________________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________________ 

  

3. What do you value about the school? 

________________________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________________ 

 

4. Is there anything else that you would like us to do to help the transition?  

________________________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Thank you for taking the time to complete this short questionnaire and we look forward to receiving 

your replies after half term. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Mrs S Gruffydd 

Head Teacher 
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